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March 1, 2017 

 
 
Potential Donor    
  
 
Re:  Teton Nation Adventure Guides Golf Tournament – Donation 
Request 
 

 

Dear Potential Donor, 
 

We are seeking your support as a donor for the Annual Teton Nation 

Adventure Guides Golf Tournament to benefit two local non-profit 
programs in Broward County, FL. This event will be held on June 10, 
2017 at the Crystal Lake Golf Club in Deerfield Beach, FL. Your 
donation will directly benefit Project 1841 for their commitment to foster 
children who “age out” of foster care at the age of 18; AND the Coral 
Springs Charter School Band program. 

Our program is meant to bring fathers and sons together in order to 
develop a lasting bond and a life time of memories. Stressing the basics, 
encouraging creativity, and allowing for family values to be fostered are 
incorporated into the program events. Our children receive a solid moral 

foundation and a strong set of values. Respecting the opinions of others 
and recognizing citizenship are core to the program; but most importantly 

providing an avenue for fathers and sons to spend quality time together. 

 
The Teton Nation Adventure Guides Golf Tournament, organized by 
volunteers from the Indian Guides Program, is an annual tradition and 
fundraiser focused on ‘giving back’ to other local non-profit organizations 
doing great work for and with children. Teton Nation is a 501(c)(3) 
entity; your prize donation is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. 
 

We thank you in advance for your support.  
 
Please visit our Teton Nation Website at: http://www.tetonnation.com for 
event information and announcements prior to the event.  
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Jackson N. Self 
 
Jackson Self 
Tournament Administrator 
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